## St Gwyddelan's

St Gwyddelan's Church has been awarded a **Bronze Level** by the environmental charity **A Rocha**. This charity runs an award scheme (Gold, Silver and Bronze levels) recording how



much account is taken of the environment and sustainability by individual churches.

**Easter Sunday**: our service will be at **9.30am**, where everyone is welcome. We would love it if you could wear something special to celebrate Easter, although if you would prefer not to, we would still love it if you would come! Our usual tea and coffee will be available after the service, with some little Easter eggs to be enjoyed by little and big persons of all ages!

As well as our Sunday celebrations, St Gwyddelan's Church will be open on **Easter Monday**, serving **cream teas**, **coffee** and **tea** from **2.00** to **5.00pm** There will be one or two special children's craft activities in the Church at this time.

On the second **May Bank Holiday Weekend** we are planning an **Art Event** in St Gwyddelan's Church on the Sunday evening from **5.00** to **7.00pm**, and then on the Monday all day from **10.00** to **4.00pm**. There will be on exhibition, a collection of art works of varying and different types. Some will be for sale, and others will just be for exhibition and general enjoyment. The Sunday evening will be a "Private View" event with tickets available in advance, and will be accompanied by wine and snacks served in the Church.

The exhibition will then be open to all-comers on **Bank Holiday Monday**. There will be tea and coffee and cakes etc. available during the day. There will be a short painting exhibition at some point during the day, and we are hoping also to hold a painting competition for the children of our local school.

More information will be available over the next few weeks.

If you have anything you would like to contribute to the **Dolwyddelan Newsletter**, or if you have any suggestions or comments as to what you would like to see included, please do contact us.

Please drop anything into the Pavilion, marked for the attention of Shaun Hewitt or Email: shaunhewitt@me.com

The closing date for entries for the Summer Newsletter (covering June/July/August) is Friday, May 12th.